

Sheffield 0-19 Service Centenary House 55 Albert Terrace Road Heritage Park Sheffield S6 3BR

Tel: 0114 3053284

Dear Parent/Carer

Due to the outbreak of Covid 19 and the school closures that have occurred during the last academic year, we have been unable to visit all schools fully to offer our routine height, weight checks as we had planned. If you have any concerns about your child's height or weight and would like us to arrange an appointment for them to have this checked in one of our community clinics please get in touch with us on the above number and we can arrange a suitable appointment. All our clinic staff will follow relevant Covid guidance.

We undertake hearing screening at some of our routine checks too and if you have any concerns about your child's hearing, please see your GP for advice or contact us on the above number.

If you would like information about our services please visit our website at https://www.sheffieldchildrens.nhs.uk/services/school-nursing/school-entry-health-screening/.

For more information on children's health and staying healthy as a family, you may wish to visit https://sybhealthiertogether.nhs.uk/ or www.nhs.uk/change4life. If your child has any other health issues where you feel we may be able to offer support please do contact us on the number above.

Yours sincerely,

Sheffield School Nursing Service